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April 8, 2024 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Commission Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
 
Re: Case No. 07-0464-TP-COI 

Case No. 90-5032-TP-TRF  
Case No. 24-0247-TP-CIO 
In the Matter of the FCC Authorized Pro Forma Change in Ownership of The Ohio 
Bell Telephone Company and its Conversion to a Limited Liability Company 

 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
On March 18, 2024, a Change in Operation notice for The Ohio Bell Telephone 
Company d/b/a AT&T Ohio was filed with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio.  
AT&T Ohio’s notice included Exhibit A (current tariff sheets) and Exhibit B (proposed 
tariff sheets). 
 
With this submission, AT&T Ohio withdraws both Exhibit A and Exhibit B from this 
notice filing.   
 
At the appropriate time, AT&T Ohio will file its tariff indicating a change in name to The 
Ohio Bell Telephone Company, LLC d/b/a AT&T Ohio.      
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 
469-657-6722. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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